Susan Amstadter

I support the Urgent Alert issued by the Spokane Riverkeeper organization because the risks
associated with proposed variances are too great and reiterate their request and ask that:

The three week comment period on the variance policy be extended an additional 45 days;
The public be given a chance to comment in person at a publicly held hearing; and

The variance applications from pollution dischargers like Inland Empire Paper Company and the
other big 4 dischargers be made available to citizens.



